
From: Edda Engel   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 4:10 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
We have lived in this Binbrook, Hannon area for over fifty years we have seen the loss of too many 
farms.  We need farms to produce food for Ontario for the future. Please use the already serviced 
properties in the city for housing use. Too much money is spent bringing sewers and water to this area. 
We need to keep housing more affordable for people. All this paving must cease. We have to think of 
our environment! 
Ed and Edda Engel  
Sent from my iPad 
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